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We had to replace the Diesel hose on the diesel pump at the Transportation building it 

was leaking and we replaced the gas hose on the gas pump at the Maintenance building. 

 

 Due to Covid - 19 we started hauling food again to the students’ homes.  The drivers did 

not get to finish the last of their buses so far but we do have inspections still set for July 24th so 

hopefully we will have all our buses completed by then.   

 

 The transfer case blew up in the 1 ton 2012 Dodge pickup and because it was not an 

accident the insurance cannot cover it and it will cost between 10,000 and 14,000 dollars to get 

it fixed or replace it with another one.  Dixie is asking for a Security truck and Reid is asking for 

an electrician truck he found it is a 2008 and it costs $9,450.  

 

 The mechanics had to replace the hose in bus #104 because it broke.  The red 

expedition needs an alignment we have an appointment for July 22nd and it needs new tires. 

 

 We received one of the new propane buses we ordered and the other one should be 

here at the beginning of August we do not have a definite date yet.   

 

 We have 9 food buses/vehicles that are delivering food at this time in the community on 

a daily basis Monday through Friday they deliver Breakfast and Lunch and then we have 2 buses 

that deliver Supper in the evenings these 2 buses deliver to the North side of town and the 

South side of town. 

 

 This concludes our report for the month of July 2020. 

 

 

  


